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NEW PROJECTS 
We have been wanting to share some exciting new 
projects with you for the last few months, but we 
have held off until things were firmly rolling. Now 
we can finally tell you all about it! 

Comuna 13 is a sector in the western side of the city 
of Medellín. From the first day we set foot in this 
part of the city we felt a connection to the people 
and sensed that it would become an important part 
of  our  ministry.  Over  the last  couple  of  years  we 
have often gone to Comuna 13 to do kids programs 
and help churches in the area. Earlier this year we 
sensed it  was time to open a new chapter in our 
ministry and everything aligned for us to take on 
two projects that focus specifically on this part of 
the city. 

The Church Project
Together with a Colombian family,  and under the 
covering of a mother church, we have launched a 
church in Comuna 13. We have been meeting in a 
community room and are currently trying to secure 
a  more permanent  place  to  rent.  Last  Sunday we 
had 57 people in attendance. It is growing quickly 
and we are expecting growth to continue.
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The Kautz Family
We are Corey and Tona Kautz, 
missionaries  to  Colombia  since 
2006.  We  focus  on  reaching     
at-risk  children  and  youth  by 
equipping  churches,  leaders, 
teachers  and parents  to impact 
the  next  generation  with  hope 
in Christ. 

Connect With Us
Facebook:           
facebook.com/thekautzfamily 

Instagram: the_kautz_family 

Website: www.kautzfamily.org 

Email: info@kautzfamily.org 

Phone (VOIP): 770-901-9077 

To Donate:            
s1.ag.org/kautz 
Account # 293813 

Comuna 13, also known as San 
Javier, is in the western section 

of Medellín.

Yirley, Fernando and their 
children Mariana and Kevin  
are our partners in planting  

the church. 

The church has outgrown the small community room and needs a bigger space for the children.
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The Sowing Life Foundation
The  second  part  of  this  project  is  that  we  have 
launched  a  foundation  that  will  promote  healthy 
families. There are many facets that we are working 
to offer through the foundation such as a cafeteria, 
and a community center with classes for kids and 
parents  that  will  help  families  have  safer  and 
healthier homes. 

Although we  are  in  the  beginning  stages,  we  are 
very excited because there are corporate partners  
offering  to  help  build  a  kitchen  and  supply  food 
monthly that will  help us offer meals  to families. 
We are partnering with a Christian soccer school in 
order to help the families that are most in crisis and 
need immediate help.

SUPERNATURAL KIDS
October is the busiest month of the year 
for  us.  It’s  time  for  Supernatural  Kids 
again! Our theme this year is Connected, 
a theme for the whole family as we will 
focus on disconnecting from video games, 
TV and  social  networks   in  order  to 
connect  with  friends,  family  and,  above 

all, God. This year we trained 100 people to do the program in 25 locations on 
Halloween and throughout the first few weeks of November. 

PRAYER 
Please pray for these new projects as we search for the best locations to rent 
space, plan for the future and seek team members to make it happen. Also, 
please pray for all of the churches who are preparing for Supernatural Kids. 
We will be in several of the locations and sharing pictures on social media. 
Pray  that  these  25  communities  will  be  greatly  impacted  by  this  year’s 
program.

THANK YOU! 
These  projects  wouldn’t  be  possible  without  you!  In  addition  to  these 
projects, this month we held a special celebration for pastor’s kids and were 
able to sponsor the training of 170 leaders in a difficult to reach part of the 
country.
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The Kautz Kids
Maggie  just  celebrated  her  21st 
birthday. It is incredible to think 
that  the  Kautz  “Kids”  are  now 
full-blown adults! Maggie is back 
at school in Texas, working on her 
junior year of study.

Alex  is  working  two  part-time 
jobs while  living in Orlando.  He 
spends half of his week at Disney 
World  and  half  of  his  week  at 
Discover y  Cove  (one  of  the 
SeaWorld parks).  

The Foundation Team  
(minus Corey, who took the photo)
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